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The embassies of Denmark, Finland, Norway and Sweden in
Serbia, under the auspices of the Nordic Council of
Ministers, organized a series of events on the topic of
the circular economy, in Novi Sad, Kragujevac, Niš and
Belgrade. The aim of the conferences was to raise
awareness of key local partners about the importance of
the circular economy, strengthen the determination to
continue implementing the principles of circular economy
in Serbia, and transferring Nordic experiences and
knowledge in this important area. As pioneers of
sustainable development and the circular economy, the
Nordic countries fully share the European Commission’s
vision of a European Green Deal and a greener, non-toxic
and more efficient production process. The partners of
the Nordic embassies in the project are: the Nordic
Business Alliance (NBA), the National Alliance for Local
Economic Development (NALED), the Chamber of Commerce of
Serbia, the Chamber of Commerce of Vojvodina, as well as
the cities of Novi Sad, Kragujevac and Niš.

2019
With the great support of the Danish Ministry of Foreign
Affairs and the Danish Ministry of Culture, the Embassy
of the Kingdom of Denmark organized an exhibition and
lecture on modern Danish architecture in cooperation
with the City of Nis and the Faculty of Civil
Engineering and Architecture of the University of Nis.
The exhibition’s authors are Danish Ministry of Foreign
Affairs, Association of Danish Architectural Firms and
DANISH™, a platform for the promotion of Danish

architecture and urban planning. The exhibition
presented examples of modern, sustainable architecture
of well-known Danish companies. From socially
sustainable projects aimed at creating interactions to
environmentally sustainable emission reduction projects
by converting energy from sun, water and wind to
electricity. After the opening of the exhibition,
students and all intere⁛⠀猠ㄮ㐷㌠呣⁅吊䉔‶⤠⠀愀渀搩〮〰に眰㤠呣 挀椀琀y. After㉱‰⸰〰

The cooperation between the Nis City Administration for
Agriculture and Rural Development and the Danish
Development Project Supporting the Development of Fruits
and Berries in Southern Serbia. The main outcome of the
Danish intervention will be to improve the productivity
and competitiveness of Serbian fruit and berry
production, especially in the south of Serbia which will
have a direct impact on increasing export revenues and
improving the trade balance. The program will be
implemented over 4 years. The Danish financial
contribution will be a maximum of € 5,360,000,
supplemented with national sources from line ministry
and municipalities as well as from private co-financing.
The program itself is divided into two major components:
capacity building of agricultural advisory services,
training, enhancement of cooperation between producers,
including sub-components for development and enhancement
of cooperation across the value chain from producer to
consumer and exporter, including market research and
marketing cooperation. The program will focus on the
entire value chain for certain types of fruit and
berries in southern Serbia. This component will include
technical support for introduction of new proven and
selected fruit and forest varieties, new methods of
modern production, harvesting and processing, including
a sub-component of strengthening quality control, risk
analysis, monitoring safety and certification of
selected fruit and berry types. The grant scheme
component will focus on investing in new production
methods and improving quality and competition.
2011
The project “External and Internal Networking of SMEs”
is the support to improving the competitiveness of small
and medium-sized enterprises in national and export
markets. This support will be reflected in improving the

local business environment, through the direct
involvement of representatives of the private sector and
small and medium-sized enterprises in the development of
local economic development policies, as well as in
creating conditions for retaining and expanding existing

project lasted until 2012.
The City of Nis established Capital Investment Unit with
the financial support of the LEDIB program. The task of
this Unit is to continuously inform the public about
investing in capital facilities, to promote the overall
image of the city and certain specific initiatives and
activities, as well as constant monitoring of
investments, data analysis and their use for the purpose
of undertaking future steps and initiatives in the field
of planning and construction. This means that investors
will be able to receive information and resolve their
requests in a faster and easier way. The Capital
Investments Unit will facilitate communication between
local government and investors, standardizing
procedures, improving working methods and improving
employee codes of work, which is the main goal
realization of this project. By equipping the premises
and engaging ten educated and competent persons for the
work at the Unit, favorable conditions are created for
the provision of services to end users. The purchase of
the equipment was financially supported by the LEDIB
program.
2009

